
Birthdays
29th June - 

5th July

Attendance 
1st July-
5h July

 Nursery       91%
Reception   100%
  Year 1           97%
  Year 2          93%
  Year 3         92%
  Year 4         98%
  Year 5           94%
  Year 6           94%

Whole School: 95%

House Team Winner 
of the week

   Tennyson

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 
Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
8th July 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 2

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     
Twitter: @sttheresasCP  FB: St Theresas Catholic Primary School  Instagram: St Theresas RC School

 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Winners of the John
McCann trophy

Issue 36- 5th July 2024

Gospel Quote
Jesus left that place and went back
to his home town, followed by his
disciples. On the Sabbath he began

to teach in the synagogue. Many
people were there; and when they
heard him, they were all amazed.

Mark 6:1

W

Here we are at Friday once again.  I have seen a lot of tired faces this morning after having a day at home yesterday - I
think many children thought today was Saturday!  I have given out lots of certificates today to children in year 3 and 4 for
completing a very prestigious workshop with Clonter Theatre earlier in the year.  Huge congratulations to all involved as
it is quite an achievement - certainly a certificate to keep!  We are beginning to prepare for our visit from Bishop Mark
next week.  It is quite an honour to be the school chosen for this and we look forward to hearing his message.  Please take
a moment to talk to your children about this visit.
Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland

 Year 4 took part in 3 competitions over the year competing against
other schools for the John McCann Award.  First there was an art
competition where children had to draw a picture of a book they
liked.  This was won by Daisy P.  Next was a writing competition

where children had to write a story of 500 words.  This was won by
Anoise.  Finally, the children took part in a rounders tournament.
Our children played amazingly well resulting in being the overall

winners of the John McCann trophy!  We are beyond proud!
(Information supplied by reporter Daisy A)

Sienna - 8
Lyla - 11

Andrea - 8
Nastia - 6

Mrs Vine - 21

Awards



Friday 12th July
Bishop Mark visiting

school

Tuesday 16th July Year 3 Swimming Last lesson for the year

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Production 6pm

Thursday 18th July School reports sent home Please check your child’s bag!

Thursday 18th July
Key Stage discos

£1 per child

Reception and Key Stage 1: 1.15 - 2.15pm
(children can wear party clothes to

school)
Key stage 2: 4.45 - 5.45 pm

Year 6 from 4pm

Tuesday 23rd July
Leavers Mass

9.30am
Parents welcome

Tuesday 23rd July School closes for Summer

Before and After School Provision

Please register
https://awcoaching.childc
are-online-booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care vouchers for
payment

 Looking further ahead...


